## **By-Laws and Credentials Committee Report**

## Academic Year 2012-2013

The committee reviewed the Faculty Council's by-laws and revised them to conform with the revisions to the Constitution approved by the Faculty Assembly in Academic Year 2011-2012. The proposed revisions to the by-laws were presented to the Faculty Council at its February meeting for a first reading, and modifications to the proposal reflecting the comments in that meeting were incorporated into the proposal voted on and approved unanimously at the March meeting of the Faculty Council.

Submitted by J. Robb Dixon, By-laws and Credentials committee Chair, 5/3/2013